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I strongly oppose any change in the already minimally effective and accurate testing 

procedures now in place.  We need enhanced testing or preferably a return to hand 

counting. 

Voters need to have confidence in the tally system. Decreasing testing is not a step 

in that direction.  Thank you for reading this. 


